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May 15, 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you very much for your letter of April 29th. 

I appreciate your taking time from your busy schedule 
to enable Miss Schneider to visit with you. 

The material you sent back with Nancy was extremely 
interesting and I am still in the process of studying it. 

We will soon be sending back the copy of your Kennedy 
Autopsy book, plus an additional copy, together with 
the material which you wanted back, copies of which 
we have retained. 

My best to you and your wife. 


